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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

As it is Remembrance Sunday this weekend, in our assemblies today we have 
talked about jobs that involve protecting others and why remembrance is so 
important. Thank you to everyone who has bought poppies and poppy 
merchandise over the last couple of weeks. All the money raised will be sent 
to the Royal British Legion to support their work. Thank you also to Charlie 
and Jacob for giving up their time to sell the poppies each day.  
Class 4 enjoyed a visit to The Deep this week and learned lots of new 
information that they will use in their project when they are finding out 
about how animals survive in the world’s seas and oceans. I know the 
children were extremely well-behaved and represented our school really 
well.  

Next week is anti-bullying week and across the school we will be taking part 
in lots of activities on the theme of ‘Make a noise about bullying’. It is also 
Children In Need day on Friday. This will be a non-uniform day for children 
who can wear a Pudsey or spotty theme or just their own clothes if they 
want to. We will be holding a Children In Need family breakfast on the day 
too and would love for as many people as possible to join us. Everyone is 
welcome!  

Have a lovely weekend, Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Wed 15th Nov – Flu 
vaccinations for F2 to Y6 

Wed 15th Nov – Family 
Learning Activity for Class 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thur 14th Dec – Christmas 
dinner and Christmas jumper 
day 

W/B 18th Dec – Christmas 
plays/performances 

Thur 21st Dec – Class 
Christmas parties 

Fri 22nd Dec – last day of term! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance champions this 

week are Class 5  with an 

amazing 98% attendance! 

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on 01709 740879 

NEW SCHOOL MEALS MENU 

The new school menu starts on Monday.                                                                                                

A copy has been shared on Dojo and is                                                                                       

available on the school website in the                                                                                                  

Parents Information section. 

 
Congratulations to Class 5 who were our 

most regular home readers this week. 

Our house point winners are RUBIES 

 

                      

       

 

Fri 17th Nov – Children in 
Need non-uniform day and 
family breakfast 

 
 


